
From the Weaverland Valley Authority Office 

 

April 14, 2020 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Weaverland Valley Authority 

offices are closed to the public.  Staff is available via phone or email. Please 

make your water and/or sewer payments through the mail, online bill pay 

(fees apply), your online banking, or the Township drop box located at the far 

east entrance of the East Earl Township municipal building.  For questions 

regarding your account, please call (717)354-5593 ext. 25 or 29. 

In an effort to provide relief to individuals affected by the COVID-19 

emergency the Weaverland Valley Authority approved extending the due dates 

on the quarterly bills.  

If your bill is due April 30, 2020 the due date has been extended to June 15, 

2020.   

If your bill is due May 15, 2020 the due date has been extended to June 30, 

2020. 


